Notice
For classes VI to XlI
06.10.2023
Dear Parents,

With reference to the HALF YEARLY report
card notice given in the e-care Pro App
on 04.10.2023, the distribution of Report
Cards has been deferred/ postponed to
4th November, 2023 due to unavoidable
circumstances. The time slots remain the

same.
Mr. L. Emmanuel

Principal & Secretary



